Completion of Cerner Lab Orders

Dear Providers and All Caregivers,

As we approach the Epic Journey go-live on September 6th, it is crucial to complete all unsigned orders to ensure a smooth transition. We urge you to sign any existing orders and promptly address new ones. Minimizing open deficiencies at the time of the go-live will enable you to focus on utilizing the new medical record system, Epic, without the burden of completing unsigned orders in Cerner.

Providers

Currently, there are 1,236 unsigned electronic orders in Cerner that are 30 or more days past the discharge date. Please check your Message Center and complete any open orders.

Please note that any unsigned orders left in Cerner after the go-live will still require completion. Therefore, we strongly encourage you to sign your orders as soon as possible in Cerner before new deficiencies begin accumulating in Epic.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Please reach out if you have any questions. Holly Hall RHIA, holly.hall@imail.org Operational Readiness Owner, HIM